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Web Announcement 2154 

 
Attention All Medicaid Providers:  Payments for Services Rendered 
Will Continue during Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19) Emergency; Small 
Business Administration Contact Information 
Nevada Medicaid will continue to pay providers for services rendered during the Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19) 
emergency.  In addition, some providers may also qualify for low interest disaster loans that have become 
available.  Below is information the Division of Health Care Financing and Policy (DHCFP) would like to provide to 
assist you in exploring possibilities for your business.  

Federal disaster loans are now available for small businesses in Nevada that have been affected by the COVID-19 
outbreak and ensuing issues.  Low-interest loans will be available for businesses to address debt, payroll or other 
bills.  Applications can be submitted to the US Small Business Administration.  For more information, please 
contact the US Small Business Administration directly: 

• Telephone: (800) 659-2955  

• Email:  disastercustomerservice@sba.gov 

If you have any questions regarding your Medicaid claims, please contact the Nevada Medicaid Provider Call 
Center at (877) 638-3472.  DHCFP also encourages Nevada Medicaid providers to review all web announcements 
on the provider website at www.medicaid.nv.gov.  

For additional information on Nevada’s response and current COVID-19 updates, please visit the Nevada Health 
Response website at https://nvhealthresponse.nv.gov/ and the DHCFP’s website at http://dhcfp.nv.gov/covid19/. 
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